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What has been happening this week?  

Worship this week was about Miracles. 

In RE…  This term we are going to be exploring The Five Pillar’s of Islam. 

In English…We have started our new book Olga da Polga, written by Michael Bond and Illustrated by 

Catherine Rayner.  

 In Maths…We have started to learn about money. This week was all about recognising  the value of 

notes and coins. 

In History… We have started to learn about ‘Our Country’. We started with the difference between city 

and countryside and by the end of term will be looking into the differences of capital cities. 

In Art … We are going to learn about sculptures and make a clay model of Olga da Polga. 

In Science… We are going to learn about plants and started to investigate the life cycle of a broad bean. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award - Archie - He was chosen for his fantastic attitude for learning , working inde-

pendently and taking extra care with his work. He has a go first and shows that he can do it. Well done 

Archie! 

Work on the Wall - Y1 Martha - This week Martha has impressed all the adults by showing a mature atti-

tude to her learning, using her phonics skills to write sentences and predicting what the story was going 

to be about. She even used capital letters and full stops. Great job, Martha! 

         Y2 William - This particular work was chosen for his accuracy when writing, getting 

all his spellings right and producing a perfect sentence. Fantastic work, William! 

Reminders & Messages  

Thursday 1st May –Y1 Farm school. 

 

 


